
From: Luigi Vandelli <lvandelli@mccsemi.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 27, 2023 5:50 AM
To: Pcn System <Pcn.System@FutureElectronics.com>;
Subject: Re: PCN notification ( No#: 030123-1) EOL

Hello,

Retraction of MPNs: SMAJ13A-TPS02 and SMCJ13A-TPS01 from previous EOL announcement.

Summarizing please send the revised version that you can see attached , this is substitution of the previous one.-

Regards
Luigi





 (EOL) 

This CN is 
being issued to notify customers that products listed below will no longer be available from . Please contact your local 
representatives for any questions or additional information. 






